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One of the more stressful aspects of school administration is the completion of 
reports. Regional superintendents spend considerable time submitting state 
and federal documents. These requirements have steadily increased due to the 
emphasis on accountability of new funding streams.  

IMESD responded to this need by creating a team of professionals to assist our 
districts. The attached document details our new technical assistance program.  

We hope you and yours have a wonderful holiday season and Happy New Year!  

 

 


